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Dear Students, 

 

It was mentioned in the previous COVID-19 circular (nCoV-93 Arrangements for the 

Commencement of the New Academic Year 2021/22) that dual-mode teaching was to 

be offered for the first 5 weeks in the First Semester of 2021-22 (i.e. 13 September 2021 

- 16 October 2021) as a transition period.      

 

Learning and Teaching Arrangements   

 

Starting from 18 October 2021 (Monday), face-to-face teaching shall resume at full 

capacity.  All students are expected to attend learning and teaching commitments on 

campus.  However, it is understood that some students may not be able to return to 

campus due to exceptional external circumstances (e.g. visa issues for non-local 

students or quarantine requirements for any students).  Dual-mode teaching will be 

offered for individuals experiencing such circumstances as confirmed with the 

respective schools/departments. 

 

We look forward to welcoming you back on campus. 

 

 

With best wishes, 

 

Registry  

 

 


